
 

 

Effective August 20, 2012, Indiana Part B providers in National Government Services contract 
00630 will transition to Wisconsin Physician Services (WPS) as the incoming Medicare 
Administrative Contractor (MAC) for Jurisdiction 8.   
 
National Government Services will issue its final checks and EFTs (electronic fund transfers) for 
Indiana Part B providers on Friday, August 17, 2012.   We will run the last MCS claims cycle on 
Friday night, August 17, 2012, which will include all EDI claims received by 5:00 p.m. ET.  Any 
EDI submissions received after 5:00 p.m. ET will be rejected and returned to the provider.  Those 
claims must be resubmitted to WPS for processing. 
 
Visit the WPS J8 Web site at http://www.wpsmedicare.com/j8macpartb/ for information on EDI 
claim submissions, phone numbers, mailing addresses, educational opportunities, and transition 
activities and timelines.  
 
As of August 17, 2012, all Part B IN Medicare operations for Contract 00630 will no longer be 
processed by National Government Services due to the J8 Transition to WPS.   Beginning today, 
August 17, 2012, you should begin sending all of your Medicare claims, refunds, and 
correspondence to WPS at the following addresses:    
 
WPS Medicare Part B   WPS Medicare Part B Correspondence 
Claims Department    P.O. Box 8833 
P.O. Box 8855    Marion, IL 62959-0914 
Marion, IL 62959-0913 
 
WPS Medicare Part B   WPS Medicare Part B Freedom of Information 
Payment Recovery Unit  P.O. Box 8810 
P.O. Box 8811    Marion, IL 62959-0900 
Marion, IL 62959-0910 
 
WPS Medicare Part B    WPS Medicare Part B Provider Enrollment 
Appeals Department    P.O. Box 8248 
PO Box 8833    Madison, WI 53708 
Marion, IL 62959-0965 
 
WPS Medicare Part B 
Reopening Department 
PO Box 8833 
Marion, IL 62959-0965 
 

http://www.wpsmedicare.com/j8macpartb/

